
 
December 15, 2022 
 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301 
 

Re: IR 22-076 Electric Distribution Utilities - Investigation of 
Whether Current Tariffs and Programs are Sufficient to 
Support Demand Response and Electric Vehicle Charging 
Programs; Letter of Participation 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
 Weave Grid, Inc.1 (“WeaveGrid”) hereby notifies the Commission of its 
participation in the above-referenced proceeding.  Please add Steve Bright, Senior 
Manager, Policy and Regulatory Affairs, East (steve@weavegrid.com) to the 
docket-related and discovery service lists for this proceeding. 
 

Consistent with the March 17, 2020 secretarial letter suspending the 
Commission’s rules regarding the filing of paper copies, this letter is being filed only 
in electronic form.   
  

 
1 WeaveGrid is a software company that helps utilities support increased adoption of electric vehicles 
through greater understanding of customer charging behaviors, managed charging programs, and 
distribution-level optimization. WeaveGrid’s technology leverages utility and charging data, 
including the embedded vehicle telematics—data, controls, and communication systems—and the 
charging equipment to transform unpredictable and disaggregated EV charging loads into a cohesive 
network of controllable grid resources. We also support utilities in engaging their EV customers with 
personalized messages, insights, and notifications via the web, email, and text message. WeaveGrid 
is a market leader in providing these solutions, which we are deploying in utility programs across 
the United States. 
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Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you. 
 

Very truly yours, 
  

 
  
Steve Bright 
Senior Manager 
Policy and Regulatory Affairs, East 
 

cc: Service List 


